CITY OF NORTH SALT LAKE
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING FOR PROPOSED FY2020-2021 BUDGET

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council of the City of North Salt Lake will hold a Public Hearing via
video teleconference Tuesday June 2nd, 2020 at 6:15 p.m., or soon thereafter, to receive input
regarding the adoption of the City of North Salt Lake fiscal year budget beginning July 1, 2020 and
ending June 30, 2021. A copy of the proposed budget may be reviewed by interested persons on the
City's website www.nslcity.org under Finance Department. Questions or comments may be submitted
about the budget prior to the public hearing via email: janicel@nslcity.org.

Linda Horrocks
City Recorder

m\]{)tice of Posting:

L, the duly appointed city recorder for the City of North Salt Lake, hereby certify that the
foregoing notice was posted on the Utah Public Notice website, at city hall, and sent to the
required newspapers this 14th day of May, 2020.

Dated this']4th day of MAY, 2020.
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